
ILLINOIS fl)LLUrION CDNTFOL IX)APD

Minutes of Regular Board Meeting

February 1, 1979 Chicago, Illinois

All Board Meters were present save Dr. Satchell, who was ill.

Opinions and Orders were adopted in these cases by a vote of 4—0. ##78—257,
Bureau of Alcohol et al.; 78—277, Mobil Oil; 78—281, Quincy Soybean.

Motion to stay in #74—234, American Brick was granted by a vote of 4—0. Mr.
Dumelle will prepare the Order.

Motion for reconsideration in #77-332, Crystal Lake was accepted and set for
decision on Febrary 15, 1979 by a vote of 4—0. Mr. Dumelle will prepare the
Order.

Motion to reinstate in #78—109, Celotex was granted by a vote of 4—0. The 90
day tine period will run fran the date of filing of the notion and a hearing
was authorized. Mr. Goodman will prepare the Order.

Motion ft waive a hearing in #78—115, Kelsey-Hayes was granted and set for
decision on February 15, 1979.

A letter received in the matter of #78—173, Shodeen was denied in so far as it

was construed as a motion for reconsideration by a vote of 4-0. Mr. Goodman
will prepare an Order.

Motion for reconsideration in #78-268, Northern Petrochemical was denied by a
vote of 4-0. Mr. Goodman will prepare the Order.

Motion ft extend in #78—269, Borden was granted by a vote of 4—0. Mr. Goodman

presented an Order prepared by Dr. Satchell.

Motion for continuance in #78—279, Land & Lakes was granted by a vote of 4—0.
Mr. Dumelle will prepare an Order.

In #78—289, Interlake, notion to strike was denied, motion for extension of
tine to respond was granted, motion for stay was granted and waiver of 90 days
was accepted. The vote was 4-0, Mr. Goodman will prepare an Order.

Motion to assign another Hearing Officer in #78—295, City of East St. Louis

was denied by a vote of 4-0. Mr. Dumelle will prepare an Order.

Motion ft withdraw in #78-303, Goodyear was granted by a vote of 4-0. Mr.
Dumelle will prepare an Order.

Motion to intervene and chjection by Village of Bolingbrook in #78—313,
Citizens Utilities was granted by a vote of 4—0. Mr. Goodman will prepare an
Order.
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Motion to amend in #79-5, Crossroads was granted by a vote of 4—0. Mr.
Dumelle will prepare an Order.

Motion to withdraw motion to strike in #79-9 Beker was granted by a vote of
4—0. Mr. Dumelle will prepare an Order.

Motion to waive hearing in #78—176, Marathon Oil was granted by a vote of 4—0
and ordered assigned for decision.

Motion for continuance in #78—193, valley View was granted by a vote of 4—0.
Mr. Dumelle will prepare an Order.

Opinions and Orders were adopted in these cases by a vote of 4—0: ##77—214,
Shamrock; 78—77, Kiesel Co.

Opinions and Orders were adopted in these cases by a vote of 3-0, Mr. Goodman
abstained: ##77—312, City of Marion; 78—157, City of Marion.

These cases were discussed and held for further discussion or possible deci
sion on February 15 ##76—56,—220, Fox Valley Grease, 77—274, Tharpson,
78—115, Kelsey—Hayes, 78—112, Mt Cannel, 78—126, village of Clayton, 78—195,
Granite City, 78—292, Howell Asphalt

The Opinion in R74—2 and R75—5, Sulfur Dionde Emissions was discussed and set
for decision on February 15

Proposed Opinions in R76—1, Phosphorous and R77—3, Organic Emission were
discussed and held to February 15 for possible decision

A proposed Opinion and Order was discussed in $78-12, Water Quality Standards
Amendments, Docket A and held to February 15 for further discussion

An Order was adopted in R77—9 and 79—7, Illinois Power which incorporated the
record in R77-9 into #79-7 by a vote of 4—0. Mr. Goodman will prepare the
Order.

Parties were present in #79—10, Zajac v. C.T.A. The matter was held to
February 15, 1979 for consideration.

A hearing was authorized in #79—11, Brogan v. Palos Hills by a vote of 4—0.

##79—14, Outboard Marine and 79—15, EPA v. Western Utilities were held to
February 15, 1979 for consideration.

Hearings are mandatory in these new cases: ##79-16, EPA v. William Millas et
al.; 79—17, EPA v. Village of Mahomet; 79—18, EPA v. U.S. Postal Service;
79—19, EPA v. Jack Chase; 79—20, EPA v. The Wiggins Ferry Co.

R79—3, Proposed Revisions to Rule 102 of Chapter 2, A.Q.S. and R79-4, Par
ticulate Emission Standards for Watercraft Loading of Grain were authorized
for hearing and publication by a vote of 4-0.
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An Order was adopted in R78-2, A.Q.S. Disaster and Disaster Area on an ever—
genc’ basis by a vote of 4—0. Mr. Dumelle will prepare an Order.

Minutes of meetings held Deceter 14, 1978 and January 4, 1979 were approved
as amended by a vote of 4-0.

A closed administrative session was held with Ms. Wiley.

All matters not disposed of as listed were ordered placed on an agenda for
February 15, 1979 for possible consideration.

I, Christan L. Moffett, Clerk of the Illinois Pollution Control Board, do
hereby cqrtify that the above Minutes were adopted this r day of

/-)-., 4jJ , 1979 by a vote of ‘?-Q

Illinois Pollution Con Board


